
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of Graduates of 2020, 

 

The time of year is upon us to celebrate the hard work and success of our grade 12 

students. We as a school community are looking forward to honoring this milestone with 

our students and their families. However, celebrations will be less traditional than in the 

past due to the current pandemic.  

 

In order to comply with the current recommendations and restrictions put in place by the 

department of health, the following activities will not be hosted by MMHS this year. 

 

- Night of the Tiger 

- Graduation Banquet 

- Prom 

- Safe Grad 

 

We will be hosting our graduation ceremony at Minto High School, following the social 

distancing guidelines and group size requirements put in place by the Department of 

Health. In order to meet these requirements, we will be having two ceremonies for our 

graduates. Both ceremonies will take place on Thursday, June 18, 2020 with each 

graduation permitted to invite two family members to attend the ceremony. The first 

ceremony will be from 4 pm to 6 pm and later that evening the second will take place 

from 7 pm to 9 pm. Parents will be contacted by the school to inform them of the time for 

their graduation ceremony. 

 

We thank you for your understanding during these unparalleled times and we look 

forward to celebrating the MMHS Graduating Class of 2020. 
 

 

 

http://mintomemorial.nbed.nb.ca/

